

Ms. Heather & Mrs. C

A Very Successful Beginning to Our School Year

We have had a great start to our school year. We have enjoyed getting to know you and your children. The tears have been dried, the routines have been adjusted to, and now the real fun will begin! We look forward to a very successful preschool experience for you and your children! The weather has been wonderful, sometimes hot, chilly, or rainy. The heat makes us appreciate the chill and the chill helps us appreciate the fall colors, the rain makes the grass grow and the rag weed yellow. We thank God for these things. The children are learning to listen to the sounds around them and look at the beauty that surrounds them. We are so very blessed to have you all with us at Trinity!

October Happenings

October brings great fun to TCNSK as well as many great themes and activities. We will have a visit from the Worcester Volunteer Fire Company in honor of Fire Prevention Week. We'll also have pumpkin patch fun right on our property getting to harvest our very own pumpkins that were grown from seeds that were planted during our summer camp gardening week! We look forward to the Halloween fun day at the end of the month and learning all about fall.

Important Dates

- Chick Fil a Spirit Day Fundraiser October the 21st at the Audubon store 6:30am-10pm mention Trinity Nursery School for our school to receive 15% credit
- Worcester Fire Truck visit is on Friday October 9^{Th} in our school parking lot
- Pumpkin patch/Wagon ride at TCNSK date October 21st
- Halloween Celebration Day on October 30th. Children should bring regular snack and can dress in Halloween/fall outfits. E.g. Orange/Black, Halloween T-shirt or Costume they can easily manage independently to work & play in while at school.

Reminders

- Please be sure to check all packaging on snacks that they are <u>peanut and tree nut</u> free.
- Please make sure your child has a seasonal change of clothing as well as a jacket even
 if the forecast is for warm weather, it can be a bit chilly during our playground time.

•	All TCNSK students should wear sneakers to preschool each day, thanks.